JDC DANCE CENTER

NOVEMBER 2023 NEWSLETTER

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAY WINNER: This month our birthday giveaway is a pair of JDC Sweatpants!
Our November birthday WINNER is Audrey Yannuzzi!!!

Congratulations Audrey you can pick up your prize at the front desk!

THANKSGIVING BREAK: The studio will be closed beginning Wednesday

November 22nd - Sunday November 26th in observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday!

Happy Thanksgiving!

COSTUME FEES: At this point all October Costume fees should be paid. The

second Y2 of the costume fees are due on or before November 15th! Please remember I

cannot order your child’s costume(s) until paid in full. Thank you ©

2024 JDC DANCE RECITAL: Our 2024 Dance Recital will be held on Saturday, June 8, 2024, at the
Ballston Spa High School. Recital information will be emailed out in early spring.

BALLSTON SPA HOLIDAY PARADE: I am so EXCITED to announce we will be participating in the

Ballston Spa Holiday Parade on Friday December 15! We invite all dancers and their families to join

us for this fun event. Like last year, we will be participating as walkers. Participating in this fun event
allows us to show our studio spirit and spread our holiday love by walking in the parade as a proud
dance team and community members. We will have a banner proudly displaying our studio and
singing holiday carols as we walk downtown through Ballston Spa. Following the parade there will be
a lighting of the BSPA Holiday Tree in Wiswell Park on Front Street. It is a great event and a lot of fun

we hope you can join us. More info will be emailed as we get closer.

JIDC GIVES BACK PROGRAM: November is a month to be thankful and to give back! Here at JDC,

we are a family and as a family we feel it is important to teach our children about giving back. This

year we will be adopting families from our community to help them have a joyful Christmas. On
Monday November 13t we will have a Christmas tree set up in the lobby. If you would like to
participate, please take a candy cane off the tree, and bring your unwrapped gift back to the studio and
place it in the box by the Christmas tree. Do not forget to attach your tag to your gift, the candy cane is

for you to enjoy. Please return all gifts no later than Saturday December 9t, so that we have time to
deliver them. It is so nice that our dance family can help other families during this special time of the

year. More info will be emailed in the next 2 weeks! Thank you all and Happy Thanksgiving!



